CSD STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
OF OCTOBER 2, 2019 MEETING

October 2nd was our second meeting.

The SPC is not bringing any recommendations to the CSD Board yet.

Most of the meeting was a presentation by Karen Gray about the previous strategic planning work
(Community Plan work) done by San Bernardino County with input and suggestions from the
Newberry Springs community in 2018. Community input dealt primarily with issues such as

emergency services (fire, law enforcement), water, civic hub locations and economic development.

Our next meeting is at 6 PM (next) Wednesday, November 6, 2019 here at the Community Center,




